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Ordinary Council Meeting - 20 February 2018

8.2. PETITION - PLAYGROUP EQUIPMENT AT PORT PACIFIC

REPORT AUTHOR(S) Brenda Jang, Executive Assistant

GENERAL MANAGER Darryl Crees, General Manager Corporate Services

DEPARTMENT Corporate Services

RECOMMENDATION

That the petition be received by Council and that it be referred to a responsible officer 
for consideration in the 2018/2019 Annual Budget.

COMMENT

A petition has been received via Council's Enquiries email on 31 January 2018.  In accordance 
with Clause 8.3 of the Standing Orders for Council Meetings this petition is presented to 
Council.

The petition is calling upon Council to construct play equipment on the site provided for a park 
on Millman Drive, Craiglie.

The principal petitioner is Eleanor George.

There are a total of 37 petitioners.  Refer attachment 1.

PROPOSAL

In accordance with Council’s Standing Orders for Council Meetings, it is proposed that Council 
receive the petition and refer it to Officers for investigation and to be included in considerations 
for the 2018/2019 Annual Budget.

ATTACHMENTS

1. Petition Playground Equipment Port Pacific [8.2.1]


